
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 29, 2013 

 

 

Mr. Tim Irvine, Executive Director 

Texas Department of Housing and Community Affairs 

221 East 11th Street 

Austin, TX 78701-2410 

 

RE:  TDHCA Housing Tax Credit Application #13214, Flora Lofts Development  

 

Dear Mr. Irvine: 

 

Please accept this letter as confirmation of my support for the above referenced development. 

 

The development of this project will provide much needed quality living for constituents in Senatorial 

District 23.  I recognize the need for affordable housing throughout the state of Texas, and applaud the 

work of both TDHCA and the Development Community in their efforts to provide clean, safe, 

affordable housing to Texans in need. I am pleased to lend my support to this Development which will 

serve the constituents in my District. 

 

I trust you will give this proposal positive consideration. If I can be of further assistance in this matter, 

please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Royce West 

State Senator 

District 23 

 

 


